

We Work We Play We Care We Pray

Bishop Bridgeman C.E. Primary School

Rupert Street, Bolton. BL3 6PY
Telephone: 01204 333466
Fax: 01204 333467
Email: office@bishop-bridgeman.bolton.sch.uk
An Academy School – Company number: 10261477

Principal: Mrs H Hafeji Chief Executive Officer: Canon J. Pilling

Thursday 5th November 2020

Dear parents / carers,

Last year we took part in the "Christmas Dinner on Jesus" scheme, which is a hugely important project run by Urban Outreach in Bolton. With the help and support of many individuals and agencies, the project is able to provide hampers to many who are struggling over the Christmas period. The hampers contain everything that an individual or family needs to put on a traditional Christmas spread – right down to mince pies and Christmas crackers!

Last Christmas Urban Outreach were able to provide 1263 Christmas hampers to families in Bolton and over 45 organisations, churches and individuals donated items for the hampers. As a result of everyone's efforts 4,270 people (that's 2070 adults and 2130 children) benefited from the hampers.

This year, Urban Outreach have asked us to help by donating 200-300 gram packets of savoury crackers, such as 'Jacobs Crackers' to go with cheese etc.

We have until Friday 4th December to try and collect as many crackers as possible and so we are asking for any donations of crackers to please come into school so we can help contribute to this amazing project.

Many thanks

Mrs H Hafeji Principal

















